-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Magnet & IT Examples for TIGER
From: "Hooper, Wanda N." <Wanda.Hooper@va.gov>
Date: Tue, June 03, 2008 12:45 pm
To: <leadership@tigersummit.com>



Good Afternoon:
I have attached the educational ppt. of an IT clinical reminder initiative that replaced multiple templates in CPRS standardizing documentation of Tuberculosis Skin Tests (TST) results. This new clinical reminder will provide one location for TST documentation making it easier to locate and also will hopefully increase the screening of veterans for Latent Tuberculosis Infection (LTBI). While our initiative is still relatively new, we can pull some data if this is considered as a project meeting the criteria and that TIGER would be interested in.
Thanks very much for your consideration,
Wanda
 

Wanda Neal Hooper, BSN, MS, RN, CIC
VA-TVHS Infection Control Coordinator
Pager:   615-217-5690
Offices: Nashville-615-327-4751, ext. 5052
               Alvin C. York-615-867-6000, ext. 
